
November 18, 2024 

We hope all families had a lovely week and are ready to get back to the routine of school as 

we head into the week ahead. 

Staffing Update 

We are excited to introduce Mrs. Glaicar, who will be joining us as the acting Vice Principal of École 

Joe Clark School during Mrs. Becker's absence. As the email from the division outlined, Mrs. Glaicar 

has a wealth of experience, and we are thrilled to have her join our Bronco team. 

Parent-Teacher Interviews 

We will be hosting our parent-teacher conferences next week on the evenings of November 27th 

and 28th. These conferences are an opportunity for you to meet with your child's teacher to discuss 

ways to support your child's learning.  

Parent-teacher interviews will be held on November 27th from 4:00 PM to 7:30 PM and on 

November 28th from 3:30 PM to 6:00 PM. We will send out more booking information later this 

week, including a link to book a time. If these times do not work for you or you need additional time, 

please reach out to your child's teacher to set up an alternate time. 

School Council Update 

This coming Thursday, November 21st, will be our November School Council Meeting. All parents are 

welcome to come and hear more about the amazing things we are doing in both the school and the 

division. 

All are welcome, and we invite all voices to the table. Please note that the Parent Council offers 

babysitting for the meetings, and they also do draws for books and gift cards to those who attend. 

Those who are interested to join us for this last meeting of 2024. We also offer virtual participation. 

Here is the agenda for our meeting: 

• November School Council Agenda 

If you have any items you would like to see on our agenda or if you have any questions, please reach 

out to Ms. Mahan. 

https://fsd365-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mahanc_fsd38_ab_ca/EX0ajWmsX9pFjzWLIRezReUB9xbQNH4yAALzlZXTMht9Jw?e=ZhDCJ6


Upcoming Dates 

• November 21 – Parent Council Meeting @ 5:00 PM 

• November 27 & 28 – Parent-Teacher Interviews 

• December 12 – Christmas Concert – more details to come next week 

• December 13 – PD Day (no school for students) 

Calling Grade 2 Parents 

Joe Clark is excited to be hosting a fun evening in conjunction with our partners at Alberta Health 

Services. More details to follow. 

 



 

Foothills Footnotes 

Here are a few notes from our Board of Trustees.   
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